Lena Bonner

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Commissioner Stacy Pulliam
Wednesday, March 13, 2024 1:09 PM
Lena Bonner

Natasha L. McFarley

Canal Authority Appointment

Great Afternoon Mrs. Bonner@®),

| pray you and Natasha are having a phenomenal day.

My last board appointment for the Canal authority turned in her resignation.

I would like to appoint

Keiyonna Lighten-Solomon to the Canal Authority.
Please add this to the 3/19/24 agenda.

Kind Regards,
Stacy A. Pulliam

Augusta Commission, District 2

(762)328-8256 Mobile
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This e-mail contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminale,
dislribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mislake and delete this e-mail from your system.
The City of Augusta accepts no liability for the content of this e-mail or for the consequences of any actions laken on the basis of the information provided, unless
that information is subsequently confirmed in writing. Any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely lhose of the author and do not necessarily represent
those of the City of Augusta. E-mail ransmissions canncl be guaranieed lo be secure or error-free as information could be intercepled, corrupted. lost, destroyed,
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the content of this message which arise as

a result of the e-mail transmission. If verificalion is required, please request a hard copy version.

AED:104.1



